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Attention: Ms. R. M. Diggs

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
Relief Request Review Fees

In letter dated June 29, 1984, the NRC requested the sum of $4,400 to
cover review cost for the Alabama Power Company relief request for certain
ASME Code, Section XI requirements regarding the Refueling Water Storage
Tank and Accumulator check valves for Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
dated June 1, 1984, Enclosed is a check for $4,400 for these fees.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Yours very tridy,
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R. P. McDonald
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cc: Mr L. B. Long
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Mr. S. A. Varga
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford
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